## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of February 18, 1960

Four members were present: H. Cook, Jr.

H. Guerin

J. Scalovino

R. B. Biron

It was voted to have the clerk write to the U.S. Geological Survey to find out if a recent map of Bellingham could be obtained.

Two residents from Indian Run Road came to talk about getting their street accepted. We informed them about the procedure they should fellow.

The Board voted to signed a plan of the Blackstone Street Realty Trust (Mr. Arthur Simoneau) as one that did not require a public hearing.

We heard suggestions and recommendations from Lester Gaynor, a consultant engineer from Sanitary Engineering Associates, 73 Tremont St., Boston, Mass.

We interviewed Mr. W. T. Moore, Jr. from the firm of Moore Survey and Mapping Corp. of Shrewsbury, Mass., about preparing a base map and a zoning map form the Town of Bellingham. We gave him an idea of what we had in mind, and he said that he would prepare and estimate of the cost and would mail it to us at a later date.

We then considered the Streets that were listed on the Town Warrant for the forth comming Town meeting.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman